
The May Festival is honored to recognize the following individuals whose choral music work and 
legacy have inspired others to contribute to our community of singers between January 1, 2022, and 
April 15, 2023. 

In memory of Thomas B. Avril 
Elizabeth C. B. and Paul G. Sittenfeld 

In memory of Oliver L. Baily 
Jess Baily 
Joan P. Baily 

In memory of Chrissy Boylan Lytle and 
John Boylan 
Pete and Melanie Boylan 

In memory of Charles Bretz 
Mr. Gary Mitchner 

In memory of Mary G. Budde 
William L. Budde, Ph. D. 

In memory of Angie Eynon 
Dr. and Mrs. Calvin C. Linnemann 

In memory of Barbara Harshman 
Susan and Brad Blair 
Dr. Jack and Barbara Hahn 
Emily and Barry Hindin 
HORAN Capital Advisors 
Leslie Metheney 
James Norton 
Steven R. Sunderman and Mark C. Adams 
Ernest and Helen Waits 

In honor of Lauren Hess 
Ellen Sanders-Noonan 

In honor of Mark Hockenberry 
Mike and Marybeth Hockenberry 

In honor of Glenn Jeffers 
Mary Ann and Bill Taylor 

In honor of Madeline Judge 
Mary Judge 

In memory of Richard I. Lauf 
Susan J. Lauf 

In memory of Mary Ann Meanwell 
Rhoda and John Brooks 
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Sullivan 
Elizabeth C. B. and Paul G. Sittenfeld 

In honor of Robert Porco 
Robert Jenkins 

In memory of Barbara W. Robb and 
Daniel J. Robb
Daniel L. Robb

In memory of Kathleen A. Schubert 
James P. Schubert 

In honor of Ethan Bates Stanley II 
Ethan and Doreen Stanley 

In honor of Steven Sunderman 
Mr. and Mrs. John T. Osterman 

In thanksgiving for Dr. Matthew Swanson 
Kathleen B. and Michael C. Krug 

In honor of Dr. Matthew Swanson 
Dawn and Doug Bruestle 

In honor of Joe White 
Caroline H. Davidson 

In memory of Timothy Vogeler 
Helen Kanters 

In honor of Dr. James Arthur Williams 
Prof. William Henry Caldwell 




